
 

 

 

 

 

 

Amateur Boxing Alliance (England) C.I.C. 
 
 

5th February 2024 

 

To all Alliance Members 

  

At a Board of Directors meeting held on Tuesday 30th January 2024, the Board unanimously voted to 

terminate the membership of Luigi Leo as a member of the Amateur Boxing Alliance (England) CIC. 

 

As a consequence of that decision, and in accordance with the company’s Articles of Association,  

Mr. Leo has ceased to be a director of the Alliance. 

  

Please be aware that Mr. Leo no longer represents the Amateur Boxing Alliance in any capacity. 

 

Any further enquiries should be addressed to the Chairman. 

  

E.A. Goreham 

E.A.Goreham 

Chairman   


